
NOTICE for the JEFFERSON HIGH SCHOOL  

Trustee and Community Meeting 
Tuesday November 24, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.     

  

To be held electronically and physically with limited seating (6) on a first-come,  

first-served basis in the JHS Library  
 

Due to COVID-19 public health concerns and the resulting Governor's emergency declaration, 
3/29/30 Stay-At-Home Order, and social distancing restrictions, the public is prohibited from 
physically attending the meeting.  As a result, the meeting will be conducted by electronic 

means.  Members of the public will be able to observe and participate in the meeting by visiting 
the JHS website for district news and/or a pop-up for directions to link to the meeting. 

 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErdeqvrzIpH9WmqLhQYgb0REEjRQUKITia  
 

 

The members of the JHS board of trustees would like to give parents, 

staff, and community members the opportunity to learn about and to 

share thoughts and ideas about JHS operations during the current 

COVID pandemic.   
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